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21st June 2022 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As part of the RE curriculum, Key Stage 1 are learning about prayer and places of worship.  We would like 
to take the children up to St Mary’s Church in Rye to explore the church and learn more about the building 
and prayer as an important part of the Christian faith. 
 

Date Wednesday 29th March 

Time 9:00am – 11:30am 

Clothing School uniform 

Comfortable shoes (trainer-type are permitted) 

Coat / Sun hat (as appropriate) 

Snacks  Children should bring a water bottle.  We will provide a fruit snack for the 

children however, they are very welcome to bring their own healthy snack.  

Please remember we are a nut free school. 

 
There is no cost for this trip and, as we will be back at school on time, lunch arrangements will continue as 
normal and swimming will not be affected. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Leigh, Miss Brewster and Miss Birkby 
Key stage 1 team 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Please return by Monday 27th June. 
 

 I give permission for (name of child) __________________________________________________   
to attend the trip to St Mary’s Church, Rye on Wednesday 29th March 2022. 

 

 I agree to emergency first aid in the event I cannot be contacted. 
 
Name of Parent/Carer__________________________________________________ 
 
Signed _____________________________________________________ 
 
 
Date________________________________________________________ 
 

 

 
 
 
 
  


